
                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the fourth annual meeting of the APM Undergraduate Education Special Interest 

Forum, co-led by Professor John Ellershaw (Liverpool) and Dr Stephen Barclay (Cambridge).  This year’s theme will be 

“Technology Enhanced Learning (TEL) in Palliative Care”, and RCP CPD approval is being sought.  We would welcome 

brief presentations from participants concerning either TEL developments at their medical schools or research in 

palliative care education.  Issues arising from these presentations will inform the group discussions on the day.   

Provisional Programme 

09:15 Registration and Coffee 

09:45 
Recent developments with the Special Interest Forum 
Dr Stephen Barclay, University Senior Lecturer, University of Cambridge 

10:00 
Keynote address: Technology Enhanced Learning in Medical Education 
Alan Ryan, TEL Programme Manager, Health Education England 

10:45 
Palliative and End of Life Care Education: Health Education England Priorities 
Health Education England speaker to be confirmed 

11:30 Coffee break 

11:45 Participant presentations: Technology Enhanced Learning in Palliative Care 

12:30 Group discussion: TEL issues  

13:15 Lunch 

14:00 
GMC Update on Education & Training for End of Life Care  
Sharon Burton, Head of Policy, Standards and Ethics, GMC 

14:45 Participant presentations: Researching medical education in Palliative Care 

15:30 Group discussion: Education research issues 

16:00 Tea and close of meeting 
  

Fees and Registration 

The fee for the event is £25, which includes all refreshments and a sandwich lunch.  A number of free places are 

available for medical students – please contact Jo Davies (davies79@liverpool.ac.uk, +44 (0)151 794 8886) to enquire 

about availability.  Delegates are also invited to attend a Pre-Forum Dinner on the evening of 10th May, the cost of 

which is £30.   

There are two ways to register: 

1. Visit the University of Liverpool Online Store, where all major credit/debit cards are accepted; or 

2. Complete the attached registration form and submit by post with a cheque for the appropriate fee. 
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The Venue 

Marie Curie Palliative Care Institute Liverpool 

University of Liverpool Cancer Research Centre 

200 London Road 

Liverpool, L3 9TA 
 

The Cancer Research Centre (CRC) is situated at the junction of London Road and 

Daulby Street, adjacent to the Royal Liverpool University Hospital, just minutes from 

Liverpool City Centre.  The entrance is on Daulby Street.  

Contacts  

Jo Davies: davies79@liverpool.ac.uk  +44 (0)151 794 8886  

Professor John Ellershaw: j.e.ellershaw@liverpool.ac.uk  +44 (0)151 794 8886 

Travel Information 

Rail  

Liverpool is well-served by the West Coast Mainline with trains running in to Lime Street Station at frequent intervals - see 

www.nationalrail.co.uk for information and timetables. 

There are several taxi ranks immediately outside the station, and the journey to the CRC takes around 5 mins (approx. £5) – note 

that the CRC is known locally as ‘the Roy Castle building’.   

To go by foot (10 mins), take the exit at the far right of the station concourse and turn right into Lord Nelson Street.  Take the first 

left along Pudsey Street and then turn right onto London Road.  Continue straight on for approximately 650 metres, keeping to 

the left through the pedestrianised area; the CRC is on the right at the junction of London Road and Daulby Street.  A direction 

map can be found here:  https://goo.gl/maps/YxQ7xU9LAN72  

Coach    

The National Express coach station (www.nationalexpress.com) is less than a ten-minute walk from the Cancer Research Centre. 

Turn right from the station exit and at the junction turn left up London Road.  Continue straight on for approximately 450 metres, 

keeping to the left through the pedestrianised area; the CRC is on the right at the junction of London Road and Daulby Street.  A 

direction map can be found here: https://goo.gl/maps/pgN1duKFtv92 

Bus       

A wide range of buses serve the CRC.  For comprehensive local travel information call TraveLine on 0871 2002233 or use the 

journey planner at www.traveline-northwest.co.uk. 

Car       

At the end of the M62, continue straight ahead onto Edge Lane (A5080 then A5047) and follow signs for Liverpool City Centre and 

the Royal Liverpool University Hospital.  The CRC is adjacent to the Royal Liverpool, on the corner of London Road and Daulby 

Street. 

There is no visitor parking at the CRC, but the multi-storey Q-Park pay and display facility located on Epworth Street (accessed via 

Islington/Erskine Street) is a two-minute walk away.  The car park postcode for SatNav purposes is L6 1LY and pricing information 

is available on the Q-Park website www.q-park.co.uk/parking/liverpool.q-park-royal-liverpool.   

To reach the CRC from Q-Park, turn left onto Epworth Street and then right onto Prescot Street.  Continue down the hill to the 

Daulby Street junction; the CRC is on the left hand corner.  A direction map can be found here: 

https://goo.gl/maps/RWpNtBnNxC12.  

Accommodation 

For overnight accommodation, Liverpool boasts a huge range of hotels, guest houses and serviced apartments, so you are sure to 

find something that suits your taste and budget.  Within easy reach of the CRC, we would recommend Hope Street Hotel 

(www.hopestreethotel.co.uk) and The Liner (www.theliner.co.uk), both which have availability at the time of writing.  Further 

options can be found on the websites below. 

 www.laterooms.com/liverpool 

 www.visitliverpool.com/accommodation 
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REGISTRATION FORM 
Association for Palliative Medicine  

Undergraduate Education Special Interest Forum 
Annual meeting:  11th May 2016 

University of Liverpool Cancer Research Centre, 200 London Road, Liverpool, L3 9TA 

Full Name:  

Job Title:  

Workplace:  

Full postal address for 
correspondence  

(including postcode): 

 
 

Telephone  

Work:  

Home:   

Mobile:   

Email Address:  

Special dietary requirements:  

Details will be treated as confidential information in accordance with The Data Protection Act 1998 and will be stored for use by Marie Curie Palliative Care Institute Liverpool only. 

Please indicate your preferences by placing a tick in the boxes below: Cost  Fee due 

I would like to attend the Pre-Forum Dinner on Tuesday 10th May  £30.00   

I would like to attend the Annual Meeting on Wednesday 11th May  £25.00   

I would like to give a presentation concerning TEL developments at my Medical School NA  - 

I would like to give a presentation concerning my education research work NA  - 

Total fee enclosed:  

For presentations, please email a 250 word abstract to Professor John Ellershaw 
(j.e.ellershaw@liverpool.ac.uk) by 31st March 2016.   

We will include in the programme as many presentations as time allows. 

Please return your completed registration form, together with a cheque for the appropriate amount, to:  
 

Jo Davies 
Personal Assistant to Professor John Ellershaw MA FRCP 

Marie Curie Palliative Care Institute Liverpool 
University of Liverpool Cancer Research Centre 

200 London Road, Liverpool, L3 9TA 

Cheques should be made payable to ‘The University of Liverpool’ 
Alternatively, you can register and pay online at the University of Liverpool Online Store 

 

Closing date for registration:  29th April 2016 
PLEASE NOTE THAT PLACES ARE LIMITED AND EARLY REGISTRATION IS RECOMMENDED 

Should you have any queries, please email Jo Davies on davies79@liverpool.ac.uk or call +44 (0) 151 794 8886 
For information on other MCPCIL courses, please visit www.mcpcil.org.uk/learning-and-teaching-division 

 

mailto:j.e.ellershaw@liverpool.ac.uk
http://payments.liv.ac.uk/browse/extra_info.asp?compid=1&modid=5&catid=80&prodid=396
mailto:davies79@liverpool.ac.uk
http://www.mcpcil.org.uk/learning-and-teaching-division

